
Applications are now open for the Wiesenthal Center’s Summer 2024 
International Advocacy Internship. Modeled after its highly successful sister 
program, the Wiesenthal Government Advocacy Internship, this program 
will introduce selected participants to the mechanics of international policy 
making and development of next generation communal leaders who can 
have a true impact on that stage. The program will be based in New York 
City and open to all college and graduate level students.   

Receive hands-on experience through internship placements in the office of national 
consulates, national U.N. missions, and international organizations.

Participate in weekly intensive workshops with experts in the international areas such 
as consular officials, to lobbyists, elected officials and Jewish communal leaders to 
develop the skills necessary to become effective activists and advocates. 

Be partnered with mentors who shape international policy decisions and actions to gain 
insight from their guidance and insider perspective. 

Receive a stipend of $1,500 upon completion of the program.

DEADLINE TO APPLY: MARCH 1, 2024

Wiesenthal International Advocacy Interns will:

To apply please go to:
wiesenthal.com/IAIP2024 

For more information or to have an application forwarded to you, 
please contact the Eastern Director, Michael Cohen at:
mcohen@wiesenthal.com

or call 212-697-1180

WIESENTHAL INTERNATIONAL 
ADVOCACY INTERNSHIP

be INSPIRED to assume 
R E S P O N S I B I L I T Y 
for the future 


